Office of Hon Phil Heatley

MP for Whangarei
Minister of Energy and Resources
Minister of Housing

2 August 2012

Brendon Mills
fyi-request-463-7f936fdd@requests.fyi.org.nz

Dear Mr Mills,

Thank you for your email received on 1 August 2012 requesting under the Official
Information Act 1982 the following;

e “How many state houses have been sold to the private sector since 2008"

| have considered your request and have decided, under section 14(b)(ii) of the Act,
to transfer your request to Housing New Zealand Corporation as it is the most
appropriate agency to respond.

Yours sincerely

w

Greg Freeman
Private Secretary (Housing)
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